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advance the best interests of the Empire—what were
the last words he used in referring to the Dominions
Royal Commission, which was, as now, inquiring into
this subject. He said: "With these few remarks, I beg
to express the strong hope that the Dominions Royal
Commission will report in favor of a British Empire
Trade Mark and that the Board of Trade will register

it in the name of the Association."

F. L. DAVIDSON,
Hon. Secretary British Empire League in Canada,

(Hamfax Branch).

Halifax, N. S., April 24th, 1914.


